6336 S. Hermitage Ave.
Chicago, Illinois
June 9, I942

Mr. "Phog"Allen

Kansas University

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I have been looking over folders and pamphlets on Kansas University and think very highly of it. I heard that you have a Chicago representative and would appreciate it very much if you would send me some information in order to contact him.

I participated in high school basketball while attending St. Rita High School and captained the team in myfourth senior year. I am interested in obtaining an athletic scholarship and would like to know if I could play ball and work at the same time in order to get through school. For reference on my ability please contact Mr. John Connolly of Loyola Acadamy at 6525 Sheridan, Chicago, Illinois. Thanking you for your trouble and hoping to hear from you soon, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Joseph Flynn